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            Whitehill Lane, Brinsworth,

            Rotherham, S60 5JR

            Headteacher:-  

           Mrs. M. Crawford Bsc (Hons) QTS.

           Tel: 01709 828613
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                                                       E-Mail: school@howarth.jmat.org.uk
          Website: www.howarthprimary.co.uk.
July 2016 Ofsted – ‘Pupils’ conduct is good and they have positive attitudes to learning. The welfare and personal development of pupils are good. Pupils are safe and feel well cared for at school.’









          Monday 15th November 2021
Dear Families,

Due to the rising numbers of Covid 19 in Rotherham, we have been advised by the Local Authority and JMAT to take precautions. This will mean that Christmas at Howarth will be scaled back again this year.

The children will still have a wonderful time and the following will take place:

Tuesday 7th December at 9am – Y1-Y6 Singalong for Y1 and Y2 parents only. There will be a limit of 1 ticket per family for the assembly. As there is only 1 ticket available, younger siblings etc. will be unable to attend. We are also asking parents/carers to please wear a face mask during this assembly.  
Wednesday 8th December at 9:15am (Doors open at 9:00am) – Foundation Stage 2 Nativity for parents/carers

Thursday 9th December at 9am – Y1-Y6 Singalong for Y3 and Y4 parents only. There will be a limit of 1 ticket per family for the assembly. As there is only 1 ticket available, younger siblings etc. will be unable to attend. We are also asking parents/carers to please wear a face mask during this assembly.  
Friday 10th December at 9am – Y1-Y6 Singalong for Y5 and Y6 parents only. There will be a limit of 1 ticket per family for the assembly. As there is only 1 ticket available, younger siblings etc. will be unable to attend. We are also asking parents/carers to please wear a face mask during this assembly.  
Monday 13th December – The whole school will learn about, and make, Christingles.

Wednesday 15th December – Christmas dinner. The menu on this day will be either turkey lunch, or cheese flan. These are the only school meal options on this day. Children will order their lunch in class, on the day, as normal.
Thursday 16th December – FS2 and KS1 Christmas Parties in school time – (no change of clothes)

Friday 17th December – KS2 Christmas Parties in school time – (no change of clothes)
As only 1 family member is permitted to attend the ‘Singalong’ assemblies, we will also record each class singing their song/carol, and upload it onto our website on the last day. A text message will be sent out when this is available. 
To keep the Christmas spirit alive, if you wish, your child may come to school wearing a Christmas jumper every day during the last week of term (week commencing Monday 13th December). 
Children may bring in Christmas cards once again. As an alternative to sending in gifts for staff members, we will once again be creating an Amazon wish list, enabling parents/carers to buy a book for their chosen class. 
Finally, we shall break up for the Christmas holidays on Friday 17th December at the normal time of 3pm. School will open again on Tuesday 4th January 2022.
Warmest Regards

Mrs Crawford

[image: image5.png]childrer’s

UNIVERSITY




[image: image6.jpg]I :

u.-.»-.-.b" 'l.u" | ~.:__.5‘ AW VWL, N n!"n - l_...., :.!’,-.‘.‘.5-"






